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August 13, 2020 

 
 
 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on Sept 3 & 4, 2020. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• Reviewed the recommendations from the Instructional Assistant Working Group to 
collaboratively identify teleworking options for the Instructional Assistants & Intensive 
Behavior Intervention Assistants.  

• More information regarding the agreement will be provided by Sept. 11, 2020. 
 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
October 1 & 2, 2020. 
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